



P.O. Box 1229 • 1000 N. Columbia Ave. • Connell, WA 99326

February 5, 2021

Dear Valued Customer,

As Tri-State Seed, LLC prepares for another year of fulfilling seed needs across the PNW we want to make sure we stay complaint with tax laws in Washington State. To continue selling seed to our customers tax exempt, it is important we have a completed *Farmer's Certificate for Wholesale Purchases and Sales Tax Exemptions* form for all our farms/buyers we do business with. To expedite this process and ensure smooth operations at time of purchase, we have included a copy of this form. We request that this form be filled out with current farm/buyer information and mailed back to us so we can update our files. If you would prefer to bring a completed copy to the office or email a PDF version, please do so at your earliest convenience.

You can find an electronic copy of the form at: https://dor.wa.gov/get-form-or-publication/forms-subject/exemption-forms

Email submissions can be sent to: mason@tristateseed.com

Mailing address: Tri-State Seed P.O. Box 1229 Connell, WA 99326

We appreciate your continued support and assistance with keeping our records current. We kindly request that this form be filled out in the next 30 days. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our office. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Mason Douglass

General Manager